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LITTLE BROOK PARK REDEVELOPMENT

JOIN US!
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 22, 4-7 P.M.

This project will complete the redevelopment of Little Brook Park beginning with the design developed by community 
members led by Lake City Collective.

Improvements will include  an updated play area, picnic tables and seating, a covered gathering area, creek boardwalk,  
a community garden, and restroom.

This project will also partner with the Seattle Department of Transportation (SDOT) to develop a pedestrian plaza 
extension to the park in the permanently closed section of 32nd Avenue Northeast in front of Little Brook Park.  
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INPUT NEEDED!
LITTLE BROOK PARK REDEVELOPMENT
Seattle Parks and Recreation invites YOU to participate in the Little Brook Park redevelopment project.

At this event we will share the current schematic design of the park space and begin gathering input for the design of a plaza extension
for the portion of 32nd Avenue Northeast that has been permanently closed by the Seattle Department of Transportation for use as a Healthy Street.

PLEASE JOIN US!
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 22, 4-7 P.M.
Little Brook Park, 14043 32nd Ave NE, Seattle, WA 98125 

FOR MORE INFORMATION:
Or if you have questions about the project or need an interpreter or accomodations,
please contact: Colin.Campbell@Seattle.gov or visit
https://www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/projects/little-brook-park-redevelopment
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